From: Natalie Dabarera [mailto:Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au]

Sent: Friday, 10 May 2019 1:18 PM **To:** SUMMERS, Ingrid; Chambers - Ross J

Cc: Stephen Bull

Subject: AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - updated draft survey

Dear Associate,

United Voice does not have any further comments. I will be the contact person at United Voice for the purposes of administration of the survey.

Warm regards,

Natalie Dabarera National Industrial Officer United Voice





T: 02 8204 3048

E: Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au

W: unitedvoice.org.au Facebook | Twitter | Join Us

Email Disclaimer